
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Ohio Municipal League 

175 S Third St., Ste. 510 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 
May 23, 2022 

 
To Whom It May Concern; 

 
The Ohio Municipal League has reviewed the draft of the Local Impact Statement Report for Bills 
Enacted in 2021 and would like to make the following comments: 

 

The report provides helpful information to organizations representing local governments, their 

respective members and the public. This information would have otherwise been difficult to access 

or compile. 

 

This document traditionally gives both lawmakers and administration leadership insight into how 

best to invest in our state’s cities and villages and the impact of the actions taken by the legislature, 

both intentionally and any unintentional consequences. 

 

As state budget bills are not included in the Local Impact Statement Report, the League respectfully 

requests that the legislature revise the policy requirements to include state budget bills in the report. 

This inclusion would demonstrate the impact that state legislation has on local governments. 

 

We look forward to continuing to strengthen the partnership between Ohio’s municipalities and 

the state in order to ensure a safe and prosperous future for our state and our citizens. 

 

The Ohio Municipal League commends the staff of the Legislative Service Commission for the time 

and effort they put into this report. 

 
 

Respectfully, 
 

 

Kent Scarrett 

Executive Director 

Ohio Municipal League 


